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Energy Conservation 

 

 

It is the district's policy to ensure that every effort is made to conserve energy while 

exercising sound financial management and safety.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adopted by the Jackson School Board – October 21, 2013 

Reviewed with no changes – September 16, 2021 


